
From: Lundrigan Ed >

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 9:25 AM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Cc: Premier
Subject: N5 Film Tax Credit Changes

I am not involved in the film industry what so ever but I do believe in the film industry here in NS, it’s amazing

how far it’s come in the past 10-20 years, I believe there are economic spin offs NS simply can’t afford to

lose,not to mention that it Markets our product here in NS.

Cutting over 300 jobs and cutting a tax credit to such an important industry in our province is NOT the way to

grow the economy. We bleed out money to Nova Star Ferries yet we cut from our tourism bureaus that give

jobs to Nova Scotians.
Please do not cut the film tax Credit!
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